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May 1,2013

BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 13-079

Dear Secretary Howland:

As part of its default service filings, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”
or ‘Company”) files with the Commission a “Customer Migration Report” (the
“Report”) which provides information by customer class concerning the
number of customers and load that has moved from default service to third
party retail supply.1 Among various matters discussed during the Technical
Session in docket DE 12-097, held on Friday, April 26, 2013, the Commission
Staff and the Office of Consumer Advocate recommended that UES continue
to file the Report on a quarterly basis, even though the Company’s default
service filings are now on a semi-annual basis. The Company believes that
the recommendation has merit and is reasonable, and hereby notifies the
Commission that its Customer Migration Report will continue to be filed on a
quarterly basis in the Company’s default service dockets.
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Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

cc: Susan Chamberlin, Consumer Advocate

Gary M. Epler
Chief Regulatory Attorney In the most recent DS filing made on April 5, 2013, this report was provided as
6 Liberty Lane West Schedule TMB-3
Hampton, NH 03842-1720
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